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We must keep Mercy Hospital open because people need care, we are in the middle
of a pandemic.  This is not the time to close and abandon a hospital in the mist of our
current COVID-19 crisis.  PEOPLE ARE DYING, PEOPLE ARE DYING, PEOPLE
ARE DYING, PEOPLE ARE DYING, PEOPLE ARE DYING!!!!

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE COME UP WITH A BETTER SOLUTION!  THINK OF
YOUR FAMILY MEMBER WHO MIGHT BE NEAR AND IN DYER NEED!!
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